

Thank you for your support

Your support has made a real difference to those in the Armed Forces community.

To find out more about how your donation helps, please visit rbl.org.uk/poppyappeal



West Horndon primary collected £246.20

Thank you for supporting the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal.

Together we raised

£68,300 in Brentwood in 2023



Registered charity number: 219279





West Horndon CP School Thorndon Avenue West Horndon BRENTWOOD CM13 3TR

իժիժոլիիիժիթիսիցնկներըիժիթիփիլիթիսներիինինի

363

Supporter Number: 19403531

Date: 20 November 2023

Forever Standing With Us - Thank you!

Dear Supporters,

I would like to thank you for your contribution of £25 to the Poppy Appeal.

The Royal British Legion was founded by veterans after the First World War. A century on from the start of that conflict, we are still helping today's Service personnel, veterans, and their families in almost every aspect of daily life. We also champion Remembrance, safeguarding the memory of those who have given their lives for our freedom through Remembrance education and events. The Poppy Appeal is the major source of revenue for the Royal British Legion and every penny donated makes a difference to the lives of our beneficiaries.

Over the last year, you helped us to respond to more than **30,000** requests for support. Thanks to your help our specialist debt and money advice team supported **2,000** beneficiaries secure £10 million, helping them to access benefits and grants or negotiating debt relief – a 15% uplift on last year. You aided **1,170** people who contacted our War Pensions and Armed Forces Compensation service for support and you supported **2,084** people through our Branch Community Support service. You also helped us make **59,560** buddy calls to **17,990** members of the Armed Forces community as part of the Branch Community Support programme.

For more information about our work, how we use your data or to update your communications preferences, please call my team on 0345 845 1945, email supportercare@britishlegion.org.uk or write to us at Supporter Care Team, The Royal British Legion, Haig House, 199 Borough High Street, London, SEI IAA. You can also find our Privacy Policy at www.britishlegion.org.uk/about-us/data-protection-privacy-and-communications-policy.

On behalf of the many who will benefit from your kindness, thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Kim MacKenzie Supporter Care Manager

